
Board of Trustees Work Session 
July 30, 2024 

The Knoxville Public Library Board of Trustees met on Tuesday, July 30 at 4:00 P.M. for a work session. 
Members present were Lindsey Carlson, Elly Shaw, John Mertz, and Jan Evans.  
The Board discussed various formulas for distribution of funds from the Marion County Board of 
Supervisors. Several options had been proposed by the Pleasantville (Webb Shadle) Library. The Board 
favored a formula that would increase the share for all 5 libraries (base payment or equal split plus rural 
circulation). No decisions were made and another meeting will be scheduled with all Marion County 
libraries in late August. Letters were drafted to be sent to the Board of Supervisors and/or rural residents at 
a future time. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 p.m. The next regular meeting will be held on August 20, 2024 at 4:00 
p.m. at the library.

Roslin Thompson 
Secretary 


